
Visit of Dean from University of Latvia 
 
 
The Dean of the University of Latvia, Professor Berzins has visited AC Department 
on 9 April 2018. On that day, the Department has scheduled a meeting for Professor 
Berzins with our Acting Head and Chair Professor of Department, Professor Jeong- 
Bon Kim, followed by a meeting with Dr. Mary Pang (Associate Dean of the College 
of Business) and our faculty members (Dr. Stephanie Tsui, Dr. Xiangang Xin and Mr. 
David Yip).  The meetings aim to explore further cooperative opportunities in student 
exchange programmes on both sides.  
 
 

 
 
 

 


